
Bennington College 
October 30, 1941 

The Educational Policies Committee met on Wed­
nesday, October 29, 1941, at 6:30 p.m. in the Center 
Dining-room. Present were Helen Levine, Margaret Klaw, 
Cynthia Jenkinson, Joan Strong, Hilda Wheelwright, Ann 
Mills, and Nika Pleshkoff. 

Fall Survey of Classes 

No big changes were proposed in the survey 
form or type of questions outside of a sheet of gen­
eral questions. Each division representative i s meeting 
with her sub-committee to make minor revisions and ad­
ditions to the questions pertaining to her division. 

The surveys will be hold on Wednesday, Novem­
ber twelfth, in the afternoon. The following list of 
p laces and times was made: 

Science Barn 76 2-3 
Theatre Arts Barn I 2-3 
Art II II 3-4 
Literature II II 4-5 
Social Studies II 11 5-6 
Msic Barn 76 5-6 

A notice about this will be put in the College 
Week for the next two weeks. 

Student Government Revision 

In view of the proposed changes in the College 
Curriculum it was decided not to make any suggestions or 
proposals concerning the way in which E. P. C. officers 
will be elected in the future and the make up of the 
personnel at the meeting on Thursday of all the committees. 

The meeting was adjourned at f:30 p.m. 

nespectfully submitted, 

Nika Pleshkoff
Nika Pleshkoff, Secretary




